
  
Meeting 2011 March 21 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

FINANCE AND CIVIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: STREET LIGHT DIMMING PROGRAM 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council award a purchase order to Pacific Green Energy Initiative (PGEI) 
for the supply and delivery of street light dimmers including associated equipment, 
software and services for a full purchase price of $335,260.00 less ICE Program 
funding of $170,000.00 for a net City cost of $185,091.20 (including HST of 
$19,831.20). 

2.      THAT  Council authorize staff to enter into an agreement with BC Hydro to apply 
for a Power Smart rebate of $137,000. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Finance and Civic Development Committee, at its meeting held on 2011 March 16, received 
and adopted the attached report seeking approval to award a purchase order to Pacific Green 
Energy Initiative (PGEI) for the supply and delivery of equipment and software for the Street 
Light Dimming Pilot Program, and authorization to enter into an agreement with BC Hydro.  
This project will be included in the 2011 Annual 5 Year Capital Plan under the “Energy 
Conservation Program”. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor N. Volkow 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Member 

 
 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 
Director Finance 
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